Portland, Oregon

Why vour club should join the Multhomah Hot Rod Council

Founded in 1956, The Multnomah Hot Rod Council is a 501¢3 non-profit organization based in Portland Oregon
consisting of several car clubs in northwest Oregon and southwest Washington.

We help to coordinate the automotive show scene in the Portland metropolitan area via our activities, including the
operation of the "Portland Roadster Show", one of the oldest and absolutely best roadster shows in the country.
We also support many regional and charitable activities.

By being a part of the MHRC, your club can see the following benefits and opportunities

e Access to our diverse group of clubs and their automotive knowledge and expertise

e Opportunity to participate in member clubs car shows and cruise-in’s and help them support the many
charities they help.

e Opportunity to volunteer at the Portland Roadster Show, one of the biggest and best indoor car shows
in the country. And the only show of its kind staffed entirely by volunteers.

e Opportunity to participate in a variety of the charitable activities at the Portland Roadster Show.

0 Pedal Car Auction: Local high school and community colleges take pedal cars sponsored by
MHRC member clubs, and customize them. They are then auctioned at the PRS, and all of the
proceeds are equally divided among the participating programs. Thus helping to keep these
programs alive in our schools.

0 Children’s Cancer Association Wagon Event. Local builders, and paint and body shops take
MHRC member club sponsored pull wagons, and customize them with their special touch.

On Sunday, children from the association come to the show and chose a wagon that becomes
theirs. They are then personalized to the child’s wishes by pinstripers participating in our
annual Brush Bash at the PRS.

e Opportunity to participate in our annual Angels on Wheels Toy Run for Randal Children’s Hospital at
Legacy Emmanuel. 1000’s of toys are collected by the MHRC and its member clubs, and then taken to
Randal’s. It’s a heartwarming and worthy activity.

e Each year we donate money for the purchase of stuffed animals for the Portland Ronald McDonald
House, helping to make their families stay a more comfortable one.

e Opportunity to help preserve our hobby and create the next generation of automotive mechanics,
builders, and designers, through our MHRC Scholarship Program. Thousands of dollars are given out
annually to worthy students who have chosen the automotive field as their future.

e To be a part of something bigger than the hobby itself and help ensure we endure.



